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OUTCOME 10.2:  e-Health 

 

Topic:  e-Health - Website 

 

Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Boyce asked: 

 

What is the audience? 

 

Answer: 
 

The primary audience for most NEHTA websites is stakeholders who have an interest or 

involvement in eHealth, including organisations and professionals in the health and IT 

sectors.   

 

The www.ehealthinfo.gov.au website is primarily aimed at the general public. 


